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HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO US! 

March is here and we are celebrating 43 years of helping those in 

need in our neighboring communities! During this time, we have 

helped thousands of people through recessions, a world-wide   

pandemic, and their own personal tough times. 

We thank the Lord for His provision through many friends and donors so that we can     

continue “Reaching out in Christ’s love”. 

Cook County Sheriff’s Investigator Anderson and 

two of his team members from S.H.A.R.P. (Sheriffs 

Housing Assistance Resource Program) came out 

and volunteered with us. They helped pass out 

meat, bread, and dairy to our neighbors. We have 

been working closely with Investigator Anderson 

and his team helping to get much needed             

assistance to those in need they encounter 

throughout their day.  

Duro Bag, a local company, donated paper shop-

ping bags to us on February 20th. This is a big 

help in packing food for our clients. They have 

been assisting us for over 3 years now. 

We are still in need of volunteers from 

checking in our clients, to helping    

distribute food to our clients. If you 

are interested, please call us at                 

708-597-6326 and leave a brief      

message that you would like to        

volunteer. Be sure to leave your call 

back number.  



On February 19th, Grissom School came out with another group of students to volunteer. 

They helped us by packing 36 boxes and a number of produce bags for us to distribute to 

our clients. It’s always a blessing having them here to help. 


